
Shirley/Papanui Community Board Agenda 5 July 2006 

5. UPDATE FROM ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY 
 
 Shannon Ussher from Environment Canterbury will be in attendance to update the Board regarding: 
 

• The results of consultation in respect of the Kainga bus service review, including an outline of the 
proposed new service to be introduced in November 2006.  

 
• The results of community consultation regarding the proposal to extend the bus route for 

residents of the Northwood subdivision. 
 
 

Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


